
These Bones! These 
Bones!   

Year 3 autumn 2 topic.  

Choose 4 activities  

Hand in date Monday 16th 
December. 

We will be thinking 
about Christmas. 
Copy a Christmas 
poem out in your 
neatest writing. 

Make a moving  
skeleton.  

How many differ-
ent parts of the 
body can you 
make move ? 

Follow a recipe and 
make something healthy 
that your family can eat.  

Print out, or send in, 
some pictures to the 

Year 3 email address of 
your yummy dish! 

Draw a Christmas picture. 
|Underneath it label the 
colours you used in both 
English and French. Can 

you say how many times 
you used each colour and 
write the number in French 

too? 

Free choice activities 
related to the  

 topic. What can you 
come up with? 

We are looking at farming in geography. 
Find out how your favourite vegetable is 

farmed and where it is farmed. 

Design a balanced meal 
for a restaurant to sell. 
Make your menu look 

attractive to look at 
(pictures/colour). 

Make a fitness assault 
course in the garden or 
in the house. Challenge 
your family to complete 
it. Time how long each 
person took in minutes. 


